
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Friday 19th January 2018 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Parking on School Street 
 

I am writing again to request that parents and others who drop off and pick up from school do not 
park opposite the school at the beginning and the end of the day. 
 
As you know, there is no footpath and the school gate leads directly onto the road. Most of those 
dropping off and picking up from school do use the car park and are often hampered by those 
parked on the corner of the car park and opposite the school. This is dangerous for your children. 
This week there was an incident where a child’s bag was clipped by the wing mirror of a car. 
Fortunately, the car was going slowly and no harm was done, but this could have been so much 
worse. 
 
Please do take heed of this letter. I’m sure we all want all of the children (and adults) coming to 
and from school to be safe. 
 
Thanks in anticipation for your help with this matter. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
J. Le Grice 
(Headteacher) 
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